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BROADBAND PROVISION IN THE 

CORVEDALE 

 

DIDDLEBURY PARISH COUNCIL HAS 

INVITED MR. CHRIS TAYLOR, THE 

MANAGER OF “CONNECTING 

SHROPSHIRE”, TO ATTEND THE 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING ON 

WEDNESDAY 28th JULY 2021 AT 

DIDDLEBURY VILLAGE HALL. 

 

WE ANTICIPATE MR TAYLOR WILL BE 

INVITED TO SPEAK AT ABOUT 7.40pm. 

ALL PARISHIONERS WHO HAVE ANY 

CONCERNS OR QUERIES ABOUT 

BROADBAND PROVISION SHOULD 

ATTEND THE MEETING TO RAISE 

THEIR ISSUES WITH MR TAYLOR. 

 


